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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  07/01/2024 
 

PCHC PHARMACY NOW OPEN 
 

 
 
We are pleased to announce that the PCHC Pharmacy is now fully operational.  Patients can resume 
obtaining new prescriptions and refills.  However, until further notice patients needing refills are asked 
to continue to bring in their prescription bottles, so that dosages can be verified. 
 
To refill prescriptions please call the PCHC Pharmacy at:  715-588-2131. 
 
While all patient care services are available, please understand that some delays may occur because 
we are still in the process of recovering our access to patient records.   
 
We again extend our heartfelt thanks to all of our patients for their understanding.   
 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact us at:  715-588-3371. 
 
 


